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Fireworks Show
•Successful Safety Operation: 
Efficiently executed with no major 
incidents reported.
•High Attendance: Over 8,000 
individuals attended inside the 
venue.
•Dedicated Team: Involving 70+ 
Public Safety personnel:
•11 Deputy Sheriffs
•8 Reserve Sheriffs
•3 Sheriff Volunteers
•10 Sheriff Explorers
•9 CERT Members
•14 DART Members
•1 Animal Control Officer
•3 Code Enforcement Officers
•13 General Public Safety Staff



Fireworks Suppression 
Deployment
Total Personnel: 17

5 Deputies 
1 Volunteer
11 Public Safety Staff

1 Director
1 Sergeant
4 Deputies
1 Public Safety Manager
2 Senior Code Compliance Officers
1 Code Compliance Officer
5 Community Service Officers
1 Animal Control Officer
1 CERT Member



Citations Issued 
(2020-2024)
• 2020: 10 citations
• 2021: 11 citations
• 2022: 11 citations
• 2023: 8 citations
• 2024: 13 citations



Administrative 
Citations



Administrative 
Citations 
Locations

1. 1600 Block Brightside Ave. 
2. 2200 Block Broach Ave. 
3. 1800 Block Broadland Ave. 
4. 1900 Block Broadland Ave. 
5. 1500 Block Central Ave. (Safe 

and Sane)  
6. 1100 Block Duarte Rd. 
7. 900 Block Lewiston St. 
8. 900 Block Lewiston St. 
9. 1900 Block Park Rose Ave. 
10. 2000 Block Park Rose Ave. 
11. 2300 Block Park Rose Ave. 
12. 1500 Block Three Ranch Rd. 
13. 1800 Block Wardell Ave. 



Total Weight 
Confiscated 

Approximately 
70 LBS



Health and Safety 
Code:12557 and 
12700 (2024)

• Model Ordinance Violation amounts 



Future Dangerous 
Fireworks 
Ordinance

• First violation: Must be between 
$1,000 - $2,000, with added Fire 
Marshall Disposal fees.

Possible Fine Amounts:
1.First Violation:

1. Fine: $2000 
2. Disposal Fee: $500.00
3. Total: $2,500.00 

2.Second Violation:
1. Fine: $4,000.00 
2. Disposal Fee: $1,000.00
3. Total: $5,000.00

3.Third Violation:
1. Fine: $8,000.00
2. Disposal Fee: $2,000.00
3. Total: $10,000.00



Thank you! 


